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HB3075 and Measure 114 are both unconstitutional. If you need a permit to exercise 

a right then it is no longer a right. I’m a Marine Veteran and it’s absolutely disgusting 

what this state is doing, as elected officials it is your duty to follow the constitution 

and not push personal agendas. If we truly want to reduce gun violence then you will 

focus on actually enforcing the laws already in place. Not creating and pushing ones 

that violate the constitution and only restrict law abiding citizens. 


